
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O 
 
 
TO:  Salisbury Township Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Cynthia Sopka, Director Planning & Zoning 
 
DATE:  May 24, 2016 
 
RE:  PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
  JUNE 14, 2016 
             
 
 
Dear Planning Commission Members: 
 
There were no Site Reviews submitted for the June 14, 2016 Planning Commission Meeting.  
There is no meeting scheduled for that date. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
/kjm 
 
Cc: John W. Ashley, Esq. 
 David J. Tettemer, P.E. 
 Salisbury Township Board of Commissioners 
 Cathy Bonaskiewich, Acting Township Manager / Finance Director 
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